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District 3 Quarterly Citizen Forum Set for September 10th 

 
New Braunfels, Texas — New Braunfels City Council District 3 Councilmember Harry Bowers will host his 

quarterly citizen forum on Tuesday, September 10th, beginning at 6:00 p.m., in the Tejas Room at City Hall.  City 

Hall is located at 550 Landa Street. 

 “Our main presentation will be: Then and now - The Oak Run Parkway corridor from Loop 337 to its 

terminus at Veramendi,” said Councilmember Bowers. “Greg Malatek, the City’s Director of Public Works, will be 

on hand to address the historical infrastructure planning (roadways, sidewalks, bike lanes, speed limits, traffic 

calming measures, etc.) for this area. In addition, improvements that have been made and improvements that are 

scheduled will be discussed.” 

 Like many areas of the City the Oak Run Parkway corridor has seen rapid growth and development. 

Neighborhoods - such as The Enclave at Westpointe Village, Orion, Hunter’s Creek, Oak Run - along with 

commercial businesses, apartment complexes, senior living, townhomes and others have either been built out or are 

in multiple phases of development today. 

 Attendees will have the opportunity to share ideas and concerns about current and future infrastructure 

serving this corridor and Councilmember Bowers will also include updates available since his last forum and hold a 

general question and answer session. 
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